
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
26th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am very proud of how the children have returned to school for the past one month. They have come back 
to school after the third national lockdown and settled in brilliantly like nothing had ever happened. The 
Values that they have shown have been excellent and I cannot believe that we only have four school days 
left in school. Please have a read of this week’s updates, reminders and information.  

 
Birmingham Local Offer 
Birmingham City Council have updated their website and 
information which details and explains the help and 
information that there is for children with special educational 
needs and disabilities (SEND). Do take a look and there will 
be more information to follow from Miss. Beach. 
 
 
 

COVID-19: A very important reminder 
We understand that COVID-19 is incredibly worrying and challenging for us all. One thing I must ask though 
parents, is that if someone in your household is awaiting results from a COVID-19 test, then you must not 
send any children in your household to school even if the children seem and feel fine. If someone is waiting 
for COVID-19 test results in your house, all members of your house must self-isolate and follow the 
government guidance, which can be found in full here.  
 
Easter 
A reminder about the Key Stage 1 Easter Bonnet parade, that is on Wednesday 31st March. 
Children have the opportunity to make and bring in an Easter hat/bonnet. The classes will 
meet in the playground (socially distanced) and show off their hats to one another. There 
will be a prize for the best hat in each class. 
 
There is a ‘decorate an egg competition’ for classes in Key Stage 2. Get creative and 
competitive! All entries to be in school by Wednesday 31st March. There will also be a prize 
for a winner in each class. 
 
Have lovely weekend. 
From Mr. E. Gaibee  
Headteacher 
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Here is some of the learning from this week: 
 

Practising backstitch in Year 3 

Super scientists. Extracting strawberry DNA in Year 6 

Spanish in Year 2! 

Above: Balance and body shapes in Reception. 
Right: Year 5 using Google Chromebooks for 

research and non-chronological reports. 


